
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 12:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Upcoming travel 
 

 
Steve, 
I’ve returned from Toronto, all was as described below.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything else from me.  
 
Best, 
Deborah 

 
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 11:42 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Upcoming travel 
  

  
Steve, 
  
Good to see you (at least from a distance) yesterday. I’m writing about some upcoming travel in my 
official capacity. 
  
I’ve been asked to speak on a panel at a conference called “Insight and Influence in Modern Policing” at 
the University of Toronto’s Munk School of Global Affairs and Public Policy. A tentative agenda is 
attached. 
  
With respect to accommodations, etc., the hosts have sent the following information: 
  
“We are on a shoe-string budget but can pay for an economy class ticket for you and two nights of an 
agreeable hotel right across the street from the University.  There will be a nice dinner on Sunday, the 
25th, which I hope you can join, too, since these kinds of interactions can set the tone for the type of 
conversation we hope to facilitate.  There will be a fancier dinner on Monday night courtesy Niche, a 
record-management system company that likes to listen in on our interactions with police leaders.” 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about these arrangements. 
  
Best, 
Deborah 
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Deborah Witzburg 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Inspector General 
City of Chicago | Office of Inspector General  
 


